
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4, 2015 

BI-MONTHLY MEETING 

 

The regular meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on Wednesday, 

March 4, 2015 at 7:15 PM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  Present were 

Chairman Carmon Flynn, Authority members Gary Boam and Jeffrey Huester, Engineer Mark 

Voyack, and Secretary Dale Baird.  Solicitor Al Weinschenk and Jean Warring were absent. 

 

Chairman Flynn announced the meeting started later because the work session ran longer than 

expected.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT  

 None 

 

MINUTES 

 A MOTION by Boam was seconded by Huester to approve the minutes of the 

January 7, 2015 meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 A MOTION by Boam and seconded by Huester to approve the Treasurer’s Report of 

March 4, 2015. Motion carried. 

 

ENGINEER’ S REPORT 

Mark Voyack reported Koberlein is going to install the first auto dialer at Circle Drive pump 

station.  They want to see how the Circle Drive dialer works before installing the others. 

 

When the weather breaks Voyack said he will do smoke testing at the areas where there were 

problems in the past.  He will either use smoke candles or see if the machine is available from 

Elmhurst Township. 

 

The Authority had a discussion as to what the future plans were for the Spring Brook and 

Elmhurst plants.   

 

 A MOTION Boam was seconded by Huester to authorize the engineer to contact 

Spring Brook and Elmhurst engineers to find out what the future plans are for their 

plants. Motion carried.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 A MOTION by Boam and seconded by Huester to adjourn at 7:45 pm.  Motion carried. 

 

       Submitted by 

 

       Dale Baird, 

       Secretary to the Authority 


